
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED ADOPTION OF 

AMENDMENTS TO THE USER CHARGE SYSTEM OF THE ROCKAWAY VALLEY 

REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority will hold a 

Public Hearing on November 9, 2023, at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 

reached, in a meeting at the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority at 99 Greenbank 

Road, Parsippany, New Jersey or telephonically or through Zoom Video Meeting, prior to 

adoption of amendments to its User Charge system, which forms the basis for sewer billing for 

the RVRSA.  The amendments proposed are based upon a report entitled, User Charge Study 

Updates, prepared by Nancy C. Wohlleb P.E., Mott McDonald, dated October 16, 2023.   

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81930369127?pwd=M2orbGwwMlFMbEgzNzlsUjM0K3JJUT09 

Meeting ID: 819 3036 9127 Passcode: 5hcaL3 

One tap mobile +16469313860,,81930369127#,,,,*451729# US 

+13017158592,,81930369127#,,,,*451729# US (Washington DC) 

Dial by your location 

• +1 646 931 3860 US • +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) • +1 305 224 1968 US • +1 309 

205 3325 US • +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) • +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) • +1 689 278 

1000 US • +1 719 359 4580 US • +1 253 205 0468 US • +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) • +1 346 

248 7799 US (Houston) • +1 360 209 5623 US • +1 386 347 5053 US • +1 507 473 4847 US • 

+1 564 217 2000 US • +1 669 444 9171 US• +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 819 3036 9127 Passcode: 451729 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kGNfhAv2s 

 

Copies of the RVRSA User Charge System Updates, together with relevant documents, are 

available at the offices of the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority at 99 Green Bank 

Road, Parsippany-Troy Hills, New Jersey and may be obtained by calling Janice Fox, Records 

Clerk, between the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday at (973) 263-

1555. Written comments should be sent to the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority, 

attention of JoAnn Mondsini, Executive Director.  All written comments should be received by 

the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority prior to November 9, 2023. 


